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Dorothy Menasco

From: Dorothy Menasco

Sent:  Thursday, April 09, 2009 8:07 AM PARTIES

To: Kiwanis Curry
Subject: RE: Docket No. 080109

Thank you. We will use Mr. Ramirez' address as shown on the letter from Mr. Gutierrez, per your instruction below.

From: Kiwanis Curry

Sent: Thursday, April 09, 2009 7:56 AM
To: Dorothy Menasco

Subject: RE: Docket No. 080109

Since the company is no longer in business I assume that the corporate address is no longer valid. Therefore, use Mr.
Ramirez's postal address.

From: Dorothy Menasco

Sent: Wednesday, April 08, 2009 5:19 PM
To: Kiwanis Curry

Cc: Ruth Nettles

Subject: Docket No. 080109

Hi Kiwanis,

We have received a letter from atty Gutierrez in the above-referenced docket. He has advises that, due to irreconcilable
differences, he is no longer representing MP Alliance Technologies, Inc. He requests that any future correspondence or
communications be directed to the corporate address or to Mr. Jose Ramirez (contact information is provided in the
letter). The letter was delivered to RCP and then forwarded to us, with no instructions on how to handle the document.
Please confirm which address we should be using for the parties contact information. Thank you for your help.

Dorothy
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